
Janice Williams
 

From: Joanne <jkoontz_|leopold@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 12:15 PM

To: Janice Williams

Subject: Permit #41698

Dear Janice Williams,

Due to the current COVID-19 hardships, the manufacture had experienced delays in building my new mobile home. For

this reason, | am requesting an extension for Permit 41698.

Thank you

Joanne Leopold
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